From: Djangi, Ahmad 
Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 11:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mitchell, Joel; Rafac, Monica
Subject: Re: follow up 

hi Steve,

This is a follow up to inform you about my trip to W.D.C. last week.   The conference was very productive and I actually utilized my time effectively making few connections related to my duties directly meeting congressmen Davis and Rush to continue their support for the City.   There is no cost accrual to the city as West Garfield Park Community Stakeholders will reimburse my lodging and airfare as meals and other incidentals were my responsibilities.

Thank you for your guidance.

 

Ahmad R. DJangi, M.S., Psy.D.
Director of Field Operations
Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
